
 

  June 7, 2024 

This Week’s News 
 
 

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS  

 

Other Events/meetings   
Weekly Lemonade on the Lawn (weather permitting) in person after the Sunday service 

Weekly  ESL - Wednesdays in person  10:00 a.m. – noon 

June 11 Service at Delmanor In person 10:30 a.m. 

June 12 Seniors’ Connection By Zoom  10:30 a.m. 

June 14 Pub Knights night In person 6:30 p.m. 
 

HOW TO JOIN ST. GEORGE EVENTS ON ZOOM AND FACEBOOK 
ZOOM: To join by computer, tablet or smart phone – Go to the following link: 
https://zoom.us/j/5482169827  You may have to download Zoom.  Passcode: 1922 
To join by phone – Call 647-374-4685. When prompted for the Meeting ID number, enter 
5482169827 then press #. If prompted to enter a participation ID, press # again and stay on the 
line. Passcode: 1922 
 

If you are having an event/meeting/service on Zoom, please remember to book our Zoom 
account with the Office Administrator to avoid any conflicts. Thank you.  
 

Please remember that the Sunday services are live on Facebook, not on Zoom. 
PLEASE NOTE THAT THERE WILL BE NO LIVESTREAMING ON June 23rd due to the unavailability 
of our technical team (Egan).  Attendance at services on those dates will be in person only. 
 

FACEBOOK:  https://www.facebook.com/stgeorgeonyonge and can be watched anytime 
afterwards as well. Sermons can be heard on the phone by calling the church number and 
pressing extension 8.  

Worship   

June 9 Third Sunday after Pentecost In person and Facebook 10:00 a.m. 

June 12 Morning Prayer By Zoom 8:00 a.m. 

June 13 Evening Prayer By Zoom 7:30 p.m. 

June 16 Fourth Sunday after Pentecost In person and Facebook 10:00 a.m. 

June 19 Morning Prayer By Zoom 8:00 a.m. 

June 20 Evening Prayer By Zoom 7:30 p.m. 

https://zoom.us/j/5482169827?pwd=VWJyNU9pWnBJbWhuQSthSThHR2dlQT09
https://www.facebook.com/stgeorgeonyonge


Parish Announcements 
 

MESSAGE FROM THE WARDENS 
Hello All, 
This is to advise that we have now entered the stage of the process of scheduling and 
conducting interviews with candidates with an interest in partnering with St. George on 
Yonge to grow and work together. 
  

Please continue to pray for God's guidance in this process: 
  

Father God, 
We, the people of St. George on Yonge, come to you in prayer knowing that you 

hear and will answer our prayers. 
We ask your divine intervention in our search for a new priest. 

We long for our own spiritual leader who will nourish our souls and give us stability. 
According to your will, give us wisdom as we continue our search. 

Be present in all our conversations. 
Inspire those who speak with clarity of speech and intuitive minds. 

Make the perfect pairing of priest and people. 
To you, Lord God, be the honour and the glory for Jesus’ sake. Amen 

 

LEMONADE ON THE LAWN HOSTS NEEDED     
Coffee Hour is switching to Lemonade on the Lawn on June 9th. It is a chance to have some 
treats and social time after the Sunday service. People are needed to host. All supplies and 
training are provided. If you would like to be part of this important ministry, please contact 
Lorraine Baillie or Nancy Dodsworth, or leave a message at the Church Office.  When we 
don’t have volunteer hosts, we will instead have social time in the Narthex. 

 
HAVE YOU NOTICED HOW OUR GARDENS ARE GROWING?   
If not, stop and take a look as you go by. 
AND - can you spare some time to help maintain the garden through the 
summer?  weeding... watering... trimming... picking produce.... no previous gardening skills 
required, and flexible hours! 
Speak to Craig Robertson or contact the Office (office@stgeorgestoronto.ca) if you can help 
out. 

mailto:office@stgeorgestoronto.ca


      
 

 
 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR SUNDAY SERVICES 
Volunteers are needed to assist with various parts of our Sunday services.  A thriving 
congregation needs many people to serve as: 

• Ushers 

• Servers 

• Readers 

• Chalice bearers 

• Intercessors 

• Altar guild members 

• Counters 

• Presenters of bread and 
wine 

• Taking up the offering 

• Coffee hour hosts
 

These are not time-consuming tasks, but having more people involved would spread the duties 
around and YOU would feel good about being part of St. George’s ministry! 
 

Training is provided for all positions.  Not sure where your talents would be best used?  Have a 
conversation with Rev. Vinaya.  He will be available to discuss any of these roles after the 
Sunday service at coffee hour.  Or you can call (416 225-1922) or email the office 
office@stgeorgeonyonge.ca if you’re not able to speak with Rev. Vinaya on Sunday. 

 

mailto:office@stgeorgeonyonge.ca


CHILDRENS PROGRAM     
Our last day of the program will be June 16th and we will resume after the summer break on 
September 8th.  During the summer, there will be activity bulletins available at the welcome 
desk for the children.   

 
ESL PROGRAM     
The ESL program will be taking a break for the month of July.  Last classes will be on June 
26th, and they will start up again on August 7th.   
 

We Remember in Prayer Today and This Week . . . 
We pray for the Church of God around the world (Anglican Cycle of Prayer): 

The people and leaders of  Province de L’Eglise Anglicane Du Congo 
 

In the joint Anglican-Lutheran Prayer Cycle we pray for: 
ACC The Most Rev. Gregory Kerr-Wilson, Metropolitan, and the clergy and people of 
the Ecclesiastical Province of Rupert’s Land  
TOGETHER  

 Global partners and companions  
 

Outreach Prayer Cycle: 
Pray for St. John the Baptist, Lakefield, its food bank, its quilts for cancer and prayer 
shawl ministries; 
for St. John the Baptist, Norway, its Monday morning food pantry, Outreach 
Committee, and support of refugee resettlement; 
and for St. John the Baptist, Oak Ridges, its refugee sponsorship and its Friday Soup's 
On community lunch. 

 

In our Diocesan Cycle of Prayer we pray for: 
The people and leaders of the Oshawa Deanery 

 

In our own Deanery we pray for: 
The people and leaders of St. John, Willowdale 

 

Congregation Cycle 
Jiranee A / Anne, Kathy, & Lorraine Baillie / Julius B / Ann & Elizabeth B 
 

The flowers today are given to the Glory of God and in loving memory of 
Norman Piluke from Joanie Piluke 

. 
 
 



   

Inspiration 
 

 
 

A Little Humour  
 

 


